On behalf of the Kentucky Seminole Club, I would like to offer you the opportunity to apply for the “Bonnie Morris Kentucky Seminole Club Scholarship”.  The mission of the club, located in Louisville, is to provide a network for Florida State University alumni, friends, and supporters in the Kentucky area.  During the year we perform numerous service projects, conduct fundraisers, and meet regularly in the fall to cheer for the Seminole football team.

The club will award one $1000 scholarship for the Fall 2021 semester to a Kentucky or Southern Indiana resident attending Florida State. Past winners are eligible for this year’s award.  An application stating requirements and criteria for the scholarship is attached.  The deadline is Jul 15, 2021.  Email completed applications to lakep1999@yahoo.com with the subject heading, “KSC Scholarship Application”.  The scholarship winner will be announced by August 1, 2021.
If you have any questions, feel free to call or email me at (502)435-7855 or lakep1999@yahoo.com.
Sincerely,

Eric Berson

Scholarship Committee Chair
